
 

 

          18th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,            

        

Year 5 Panto afternoon on Thursday 15th December 2022 

 

 

As a reward for all their hard work during the term and the Christmas Production, Year 5 will have the 

treat of attending a production of Rapunzel hosted by Saltmine Theatre Company.  

The show will take place at Bromsgrove Baptist Church on Thursday 15th December 2022. We will walk 

to the Baptist Church, watch the performance, and walk back within school time.  

Please complete the form below to give permission for your child to attend this reward trip via the 

following link https://forms.office.com/r/s77ief2HcH 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Pickett 
Head of Expressive Arts 

https://forms.office.com/r/s77ief2HcH

